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NOTICE OF A PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING 

FOR THE MILL STREET REHABILITATION 

PROJECT 

By 

The City Of Watertown And 

The New York State Department of Transportation 

Project Identification No. 7754.18 (Bridge NY) 
 

 

 

 

The project involves the element specific rehabilitations of the existing Mill St. Bridge over Black 

River Overflow in the City of Watertown, Jefferson County, New York.  The project’s history and 

goals will be discussed at this meeting to solicit public input prior to development of the final design 

and eventual construction in 2026.   

 

After the formal presentation project representatives will be available to meet with individuals, groups, 

officials and local agencies to discuss the proposed infrastructure improvements and construction of 

the Mill St. Bridge. 

 

This public informational meeting is part of the continuing efforts by the City of Watertown to 

encourage public input into the development of transportation projects. 

 

For further information, please contact the Department of Engineering, Suite 305, City Hall, 

245 Washington Street, Watertown, N.Y. 13601 in person, or by phone at the above number. 

 

Notice is hereby given of a Public Informational Meeting to discuss the proposed U S  

R o u t e  1 1  ( Mill St.) over Black River Black River Overflow Bridge Rehabilitation 

Project on Wednesday August 6th at 5:30 PM at City Hall on the 3rd floor in  th e  

City Council Chambers at 245 Washington Street. 

 


